
Submitter: Kristi Koivisto 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

Opposition to HB2007 

 

Dear: Committee members' 

 

 I am writing to you in regards to HB2007. This is a very bad bill and needs to 

be ended NOW!! Restricting or even ending where people can legally carry and 

making felons out of law abiding citizens is not going to prevent anything or make 

anyone safer. In fact it will make people less safe. Gun free zones are just a red flag 

that everyone in them is a vulnerable , easy target. Criminals do not follow gun laws 

or any law for that matter, they never have and never will. We do not need more gun 

laws, in fact we need less. Our state is number one in the USA for sex trafficking as 

well as crime and lawlessness in general has skyrocketed. And yet, you wanna 

restrict where law abiding citizens can carry? Think of all the women in your life, 

would you want them left defenseless? What if something bad happened to them that 

could have been stopped or prevented if only they had a way to protect themselves. I 

have had several instances where I was so glad that I had my firearm on me. It is my 

constitutionally protected right to defend myself and to not be a victim. Please do not 

restrict my right to do so. My life and safety matters too. I demand that you end this 

bill now as well as the other bad gun bills that go against our constitutionally 

protected rights. END this attack on our rights now!! This bill is way wrong!!  

 

Kristi Koivisto 

 


